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On Friday the 28th of March the Hamlyn Banks Schools Spectacular team 

went to Northern Bay College, Goldsworthy Campus for our first regional 

rehearsal. 

Students worked very hard over the three hours they rehearsed and have 

begun to learn 3 or 4 of their allocated dances.  Students now will continue to 

practise weekly with Ms Devcic in preparation for the 2nd regional rehearsal 

on the 23rd of May. 

Next term we will provide each student will a copy of all the music they will 

be learning to dance to so they can also practise at home.  Stay tuned! 

                       

          

 


